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COVID Policy for meetings at the Council offices

All visitors to the office are requested to wear an appropriate mask while in the Council office
common spaces, including the conference room and bathrooms. If you are sick or experiencing
symptoms, please make use of the remote participation options and do not enter the Council
offices. If you test positive for COVID-19 during or after attending a meeting, please let us know
by emailing npfmc.admin@noaa.gov, so we can let other attendees know there has been a
possible exposure. We will never disclose your personal information.

If you are considered at high risk for COVID-19, we strongly urge you to consider whether
participation is safe and appropriate. The Council cannot assume liability or risk in regards to
contracting COVID-19 at Council events. Attendance is at your own risk.
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